
Attn: FREE WORKSHOPS for Strings Students 
 

KAC Strings at La Grange’s Kensington Arts Center 
announces 2 outstanding new youth ensembles in Chicago’s Western Suburbs!! 

 

Stringendo     Emily McGinn, Director 

– for enthusiastic middle school string students 
  

Toccata Strings    Steven Sigurdson, Director 
– for more advanced high school string students 

  

Starting mid-Jan, both ensembles will rehearse every Tuesday night at KAC 

(Kensington Arts Center), 203 S Kensington Ave, with our inaugural concerts 

happening this March and May at magnificent Emmanuel Episcopal Church.  
     

Affordable Tuition:  $85/month! 
 

COME FIND OUT WHAT KAC STRINGS  IS ALL ABOUT!! 

Join with other devoted students from the area to participate in one of four 

FREE Strings Workshops for violin, viola, cello and bass students taking place 

at KAC.  Each ensemble workshop will be 90 minutes of learning the specific 

skills and knowledge needed to enjoy performing within a conducted youth 

ensemble.  Each participant’s individual skill level will be expertly assessed at 

their chosen workshop.  Workshops will be led by dedicated faculty including 

Artistic Director & Juilliard alum, Steven Sigurdson.  

Workshops are Dec 5
th
 – Dec 9

th
 

7:30-9pm on Mon Dec 5
th

, Tues Dec 6
th

, Thur Dec 8
th

, and Fri Dec 9
th

  

REGISTER NOW  by contacting Mr Sigurdson at (708) 205-4212 
 

KAC Strings offers plenty of challenge and great performance opportunities.  

It’s a SUPER-CHARGED  learning experience for kids who really want to play! 

              ATTEND A WORKSHOP TO FIND OUT FOR YOURSELF! 
 

Complete information is available online now at:   www. k a c s t r i n g s .org  
Questions?  Reach Out!        (708) 205-4212     kacstrings@gmail.com 

KAC Strings – Kensington Arts Center Strings Program 

Steven Sigurdson & Emily McGinn, Co-Artistic Directors 

Emmanuel Episcopal Church, 203 S. Kensington Ave, La Grange, IL 60525 


